HB 312 -- County Official Salaries
Sponsor: Wallace

This bill requires a vote of two-thirds or more of all the
members of the county salary commission to decrease the salary of
any county official. All county officials will receive the same
percentage decrease.

The lowering of county official salaries below the level being
paid on August 28, 2005, is retroactively prohibited, and any
action or vote doing so is voided.

The bill contains an emergency clause.



